To

Directors/Heads of all National Labs/Instts/Hqrs./
Complex/Centres/Units of CSIR

I am directed to forward herewith the following Addendum which is in continuation to
the Notification sent to you vide e-mail dated 13/1/2016.

SRR
ST 74
(Hari Narain Meena)

Section Officer (EIII)
ADDENDUM

In continuation to Notification regarding invitation of applications for working in DGTC,
CSIR Headquarters it may be noted that on completion of their tenure in DGTC, the
scientists and technical staff shall revert back to their original position in the
Laboratories/Institutes.

Copy :
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1. PSto DS (CO)
2. IT Division : with a request to upload this addendum on csir website.
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